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Bovingdon Primary Academy 

26th September 2023 

 

Dear Year 5 Parents and Carers,  

 

We are delighted to inform you that we have planned an exciting residential trip for 

our Year 5 children.  It is a unique opportunity for them to grow in confidence, to 

develop team–working skills and to experience activities they may not otherwise get 

a chance to.  We will be visiting Rock UK - a multi-activity centre in 

Northamptonshire, from Wednesday 3rd July to Friday 5th July 2024. 

 

There is an amazing selection of activities to choose from, such as abseiling, high 

ropes, kayaking and paddle boarding.  We can work with Rock UK to tailor a trip 

that is perfect for our pupils, our itinerary will be finalised closer to the time. All 

activities are led by fully trained and experienced staff so you can rest assured that 

the children will have a brilliant time in a safe and beautiful environment. If you want 

to take a look at the centre in more detail please visit their website where you can 

see a tour of the site.  

 

https://rockuk.org/centres/frontier-centre/ 

 

There will be a meeting for parents/carers closer to the trip when we will be able to 

provide you with a detailed kit list, introduce group leaders and answer any queries 

you may have. 

 

In order for this visit to go ahead we require a contribution of approximately £280 per 

child.  This includes return travel by coach to Rock UK, all accommodation, activities, 

insurance, food and bedding. 

 

A deposit of £50 is required to secure the booking no later than 30th October 2023, 

this is when we have to confirm numbers with the venue to secure the booking.  

Please make payment via School Arbor. The remainder of the payments can be 

made in £50 increments as and when you wish.  However please ensure full 

payment is made before 31st May 2024. 

 
We would hate anyone to miss out because of the cost, so if this is a struggle, 

particularly for those whose children receive free school meals or pupil premium, 

please contact Mrs Breslin for a confidential discussion. 

 

Kind regards,  

Bovingdon Primary Academy 
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